
1

Crandall, Jay

From: Holte, Jaymie L <Jaymie.L.Holte@xcelenergy.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 8:51 AM
To: Crandall, Jay
Subject: RE: ROW PERMIT FOR SCARLETT DR

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Recent cable failures in this area are jeopardizing our service reliability to our customers. 
 
Jaymie Holte 
Xcel Energy | Responsible By Nature 
Designer 
PSC - Q3 Contracting 
3066 Spruce St 
Little Canada, MN 55117  
Mobile: (612)  419-1730 
jaymie.l .holte@xcelenergy.com 
 

From: Crandall, Jay <CrandallJ@cityoflacrosse.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 8:45 AM 
To: Holte, Jaymie L <Jaymie.L.Holte@xcelenergy.com> 
Subject: RE: ROW PERMIT FOR SCARLETT DR 
 

Hi Jaymie,  
 
This request will go in front of the Board of Public Works on January 10th. In the meantime could you give us a 
better explanation on why this was not planned ahead to avoid excavations in our new roadways. We try to 
coordinate each year with Xcel Energy by providing our proposed street paving lists each year so that 
everyone can plan accordingly. If this is approved we do not want the same thing to happen in the future. 
Thanks  
 
 
 
 
 
Jay Crandall 
CAD/GIS Specialist 
Engineering Department 
City of La Crosse 
608-789-8183 
crandallj@cityoflacrosse.org 
 

From: Holte, Jaymie L <Jaymie.L.Holte@xcelenergy.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 31, 2021 6:13 AM 
To: Crandall, Jay <CrandallJ@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: ROW PERMIT FOR SCARLETT DR 
 

EXTERNAL - STOP & THINK before opening links and attachments.  
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*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Jay, I have gathered some additional information for consideration of the r/w permit we discussed earlier.  The cable in 
this area needs to be replaced for reliability of service for our customers.  I know the actual permit was not coming thru 
properly to you before, hope it works this time, looks good on my end.  If not, please forward me a editable copy.  Let 
me know your thoughts, thanks, and Happy New Year! 
 
Jaymie Holte 
Xcel Energy | Responsible By Nature 
Designer 
PSC - Q3 Contracting 
3066 Spruce St 
Little Canada, MN 55117  
Mobile: (612)  419-1730 
jaymie.l .holte@xcelenergy.com 
 


